Why Breastfeeding-Friendly Workplaces Matter
Although a majority of women choose to breastfeed their babies after birth, the CDC reports that only 40% of them ultimately reach their breastfeeding goals. One-fifth of mothers who quit do so because of the challenges inherent to working away from home. With more women returning to work after giving birth than ever before, employers are provided an opportunity to not only retain valuable employees but also play a vital role in supporting new mothers.

Research has shown that employers who make even the simplest accommodations for nursing mothers reap significant benefits. The return on their investment includes:

(  retention of experienced employees 


(86-92% return to work when support is in place compared to the national average of 59%)


(  reduction in sick time taken by both mothers and fathers for children’s illnesses



(up to half the number of 1-day absences)


(  lower health care and insurance costs (up to three times less for breastfeeding employees)
Businesses both large and small benefit from providing a lactation support program. The following simple, cost-effective components can help companies enjoy major savings:

1. Privacy to express milk

· Space (as small as 4’ x 5’), ideally that can be locked from the inside; should not be a bathroom
· Comfortable chair

· Small table or shelf to place pump

· Wall outlet

· Near a source of both hot and cold running water; ideally also near a cooler or refrigerator
2. Flexible breaks
· Milk expression sessions usually take 15 minutes plus time to get to and from the lactation room

· Needed about every 3 hours

· Can be easily divided between normal (often paid) breaks and the meal period

3. Support
· Policies and practices as noted above send the message that breastfeeding is valued

· Training supervisors and employees in these simple accommodations and their rationale helps create a supportive culture
With creative thinking, flexibility, and teamwork most challenges can be overcome. We would like to know more about how your business or organization currently supports breastfeeding mothers. Please help us build a breastfeeding-friendly community by completing a short survey at: http://tinyurl.com/business-breastfeeding-survey
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